
Date 

U.S. Embassy/Consulate 

Non-immigrant visa section 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The University of Baltimore Commencement will be celebrated on     

(commencement date).  It is a significant and festive occasion, and The University of 

Baltimore students are encouraged to invite their family members and friends.   

     (first and last name) a UBalt student who is 

graduating this semester would like to invite their guests to Commencement.  Their 

guests will need visitors’ visas to travel to the United States. We would appreciate any 

consideration that may be given to their applications to allow them to travel to 

Baltimore, Maryland for this ceremony. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Butler  

Director 

Rosenberg Center for Student Engagement and Inclusion 

The University of Baltimore 

1420 N. Charles St. 
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